
Hello and good day,  
 
I am writing you today because I believe like you in protecting our children.  I want to see them grow 
from dependence to independence and become responsible people in our society.  I think we all can 
agree upon that.  
I deeply concerned that a group of legislators are hurrying through a bill that in essence is good from a 
protection the point we agree upon, but not fully considered from an execution standpoint.  
I too have read about the measles outbreak in Vancouver WA, but was unable to determine the actual 
number of cases from of measles that had already been vaccinated.   
 
The democrat party champions the cause of women to choose what to do with their own bodies and I 
understand that, but this legislation forces diseases/chemicals into our children's bodies without 
considering some of these noteworthy issues below:  
 
Did you know that a Double blind placebo study is done on EVERY pharmaceutical drug and is 
the Gold Standard for science- But for childhood vaccines- THIS HAS NEVER BEEN 
DONE?  We need double blind placebo studies in order to determine vaccine safety and the 
safety of our children  
 
Informed Consent for our children is absolutely imperative to hold onto as we are the ones who 
know our individual and unique child the best.  
 
Parents and individuals should be given informed consent and CHOICE to opt out of any and all 
medical procedures. There is not, and never will be, a one size fits all medical solution for every 
child. Which is why Informed Consent (i.e. permission granted in the knowledge of the possible 
consequences, typically that which is given by a patient to a doctor for treatment with FULL 
KNOWLEDGE of the possible risks and benefits.) is a right that must remain with the parents.  
 
Did you know after the Vaccine Childhood Injury Act passed, the childhood vaccine schedule 
skyrocketed even though there was no increase in childhood diseases?  
 
Did you know that in the 1980’s Autism was 1 in 10,000? Did you know that in 2018 the Autism 
rate stood at 1 in 36?  So whether it is directly from the vaccine or an association with vaccine 
there is cause, no matter what person gets on t.v. to speak about it.  
 
Did you know that on the package insert of many childhood vaccines it says “has not been 
evaluated for carcinogenic or mutagenic potential, or the potential to impair infertility”? -which 
means our children are the TEST SUBJECT to see if they do or do not?  
 
Did you know that many new parents are now opting out of the Hepatic B vaccine at birth 
because of the above statistic along with the following facts: The Hep B vaccine insert states 
“Do not administer to individuals with a history of severe allergic or hypersensitivity reactions” 
Yet NO parent can know on their child’s first day of life whether allergies or hypersensitivities 
exist. Declining this ONE vaccine is the stats you are seeing with the “rise” in exemption rates 
and the that the exemption percentage is in the 2% range.  
 
Did you know that this is goes against the Nuremberg Code? That the first line of it says “The 
voluntary consent of the human subject is absolutely necessary”  Your bill goes directly against 
the medical ethics adopted by the Nuremberg Code  



 
Here are two recent news reports concerning  

Local man hospitalized after flu shot complication 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=l6r5hVbCLXk   "  
 
Mother blames flu shot for son's death  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VrDxmp84tw0     
 
The point of all this that this is being rushed into without full disclosure by pharmaceutical companies of 
all the considerations and ramifications for pushing this bill on us.  And we demand better, just because 
Doctors push for something doesn't mean they are all knowledgeable.  Doctors in the 1950's pushed for 
what brand you should smoke of cigarettes. In 1947 officials were pushing the use of DDT on the people 
saying it was safe.  My nephew has had injury and my best friends child has been injured or had 
associated injuries after the time of vaccination.  We are to raise up and protect the next generation, not 
debilitate them with experimental vaccines that are NOT fully vetted. Thank you for hearing this 
information and being responsible in legislating.  
   
Sincerely, 
  
Christopher W Sax 
(E) SaxAssociates@startmail.com 
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